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Terry Fox Class Donation Drive

ÅThe Senior Leadership Class has just finished totaling 
up money collected for our Terry Fox Class Donation 
Drive.

ÅOver the past two weeks, our wonderful classes, here 
at our school, have raised at total of $1294. 10

ÅAlso, a big shut out of CONGRATULATIONS to _Ėː vĆĚĚ˫Ě
class for their fundraising dedication, bringing in a 
class total of $479.90.

ÅOn behalf of the Leadership Class we would like to 
thank you again for your time, effort and support with 
the Terry Fox Class Donation Drive.
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There is a mandatory meeting this 
Thursday Oct. 22nd during flex 11:30am in 
the theatre.



SCHOOL PHOTOS
Hello Heritage Woods Students and Families, HW Staff:
Your photo gallery is now live for viewing!

ÅVisit Gallery Link : https://vando.imagequix.com/N9X659C

or,

ÅScan the QR code on slip of paper you received when you had your 
photo taken.
ÅYour Access Code is your Student ID Number
Å*ID Number? Your Student ID Number is on your ID card and is the same 

number every year. You can also find this number displayed on the 
information sheet given out on photo day from GradsBC.

Order Deadline: Monday, October 26th, 
1:00pm

https://vando.imagequix.com/N9X659C


ONLINE GRADE 9 ADVISORY �§
WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 21ST@ 11:00 AM

ÅWE WILL BE HAVING ANONLINE GRADE 9 ADVISORYMEETING 
ON WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 21ST AT 11:00AMTHAT WILL LAST 
APPROXIMATELY 20 MINUTES. STUDENTS WILL ATTEND THROUGH TEAMS 
IN A VIDEO CHAT THAT WILL BE HOSTED BY OUR SENIOR MENTORS.

ÅTHE MENTORS WILL BE BUILDING COMMUNITY WITH OUR GRADE 9S BY 
ASKING THE GRADE 9S TO COMPLETEA SURVEY, PLAYING SOME GAMES, 
AND RELAYING SOME SCHOOL-RELATED INFO. THERE MIGHT EVEN BE 
SOME PRIZES!


